
From the Commodore by John Roddy 
Hello Cypremort Yacht 
Club!  Summer is winding 
down and fall is upon us 
bringing some cooler tem-
peratures and some favor-
able winds for sailing.  We 
have several upcoming 
events, so please come out 
and enjoy your yacht club! 

The Daily Iberian Cup fall 
racing series is underway 
with two races planned for 
October 13 & 27.  Please 
come out and participate in 
the races.  Race your boat, 
or crew on a fellow mem-
ber’s boat.  Also, on Octo-
ber 13 following the race is 
the social, so make plans to 
spend the day at the club 
and enjoy a barbeque meal 
after the race. 

We hosted several mem-
bers of the Lake Arthur 
Yacht Club at the luau in 
June, which they enjoyed 
very much.  Several of their 
members sailed their boats 
to the point for the event 
and they would like to ex-

on November 10, 2012, at 
6:00 P.M. The agenda will 
include committee reports 
and election of board 
members to serve for 2013-
2014 calendar years.  If you 
would like to serve as a 
board member, please send 
m e  a n  e m a i l  a t 
jroddy@cypremort.com.  

I encourage you all to come 
out and enjoy your club.    
We continue to strive to 
increase our membership, 
so invite your friends and 
anyone that might be inter-
ested in joining. Introduce 
them to the club by bring-
ing them to a race or social. 
All members are welcome 
to use the facilities for par-
ties or other events pro-
vided you comply with club 
policy regarding private 
functions posted on our 
web site located at : 
www.cypremort.com  Also, 
check us out on facebook 
at:   www.facebook.com/
CypremortYachtClub. 

tend the same offer to our 
members to participate in 
their Gumbo Regatta on 
October 13, 2012.  They 
have a limited number of 
slips available if anyone 
would like to sail over for 
their event.  Please send 
me an RSVP if you would 
like a slip so I can pass the 
word on to them. 

We have a work day 
planned for October 20, 
2012, starting at 9:00 
A.M.  We will be address-
ing several items such as 
painting the deck and 
rails, replacing a bulkhead 
beam, replacing floor tiles 
near the west doors and a 
general cleanup of the 
downstairs storeroom.  
We need your help in get-
ting these much needed 
items addressed to keep 
our club in great shape. 

The Fall semi-annual gen-
eral membership meeting 
will be held in conjunction 
with our monthly social 
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October Social by Shane Wallace 

This month’s social will be 
held on Saturday, October 
13, 2012,   at 6:30 P.M., 
Guest chef, Bill Butts will be 
serving mesquite grilled 
chicken with barbeque 
beans, rice dressing, salad, 
bread and wine for the cost 
of $10.00 per person. 

Kindly RSVP by responding 
to this email no later than 
Thursday, October 11.  If 
your plans change and you 
decide you would like to 
attend but failed to RSVP, 
don’t worry, you can still 
show up because our chefs 
cook extra for just such a 

possibility. If anyone would 
be interested in being a guest 
chef for an upcoming social, 
please contact me by  e-mail 
at: swal-
lace@petrologistics.com or 

skipper_1_1999@yahoo.com  

Upcoming 
Events 

• Race # 3 Fall 
Series, Octo-
ber 13, 2012 

• October So-
cial, Saturday, 
October 13 
2012, 6:30 
P.M.  

• Work Party, 
October 20, 
2012, 9:00 
A.M. 

• Race #4 Fall 
Series, Octo-
ber 27, 2012 

• Semi-annual 
General Mem-
bership Meet-
ing, Saturday, 
November 10, 
2012, 6:00 
P.M. Social to 
follow. 



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Leger 

storm evacuation purposes.  
That should be addressed 
and completed within the 
next few weeks.  As always, 
we are still looking for spare 
parts for our sunfish, and 
now with the recent dam-
ages, we are especially look-

We have some repairs to a 
sunfish which need to be 
made as a result of storm 
damage occasioned during 
our junior sail camp. We 
also have some refurbishing 
to do on our trailers in order 
to make them road ready for 

ing for a rudder, rudder as-
sembly, tiller and center-
board.  If anyone knows of 
any parts that can be do-
nated to the club, or pur-
chased at a reasonable price, 
please let me know by call-
ing me at 337-278-9554. 
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tions can be downloaded 
from our club’s website 
www.cypremort.com.  

Once again, You can address 
any questions you may have 
about your membership, 
membership card or access 
key by contacting me at the 
following email address or 
phone number: 
john.conner@lusfiber.net 
#337-981-4959.  

The current membership in 
good standing is 121.  Please 
welcome John Egle, our latest 
new member, who was accepted 
by the board last month. 

If anyone has a change in their 
email address, please send it to 
me to update so you can receive 
newsletters and club notices. 

CYC remains the best kept se-
cret around.  You won’t find a 
better value anywhere and our 
facilities are the best you can 
find between Houston and New 
Orleans.    Membership applica-

Membership News by John Conner 

Racing News by Mark Milam  

However, the weather is 
starting to get really good so 
we should have more boats 
turning out.  So, please come 
out and enjoy a fun day rac-
ing at the point.  

The Daily Iberian Cup race # 
2 (race #2 of the fall series) 
was held on September 22, 
2012. The race had to be 
shortened due to lack of 
wind.  Two boats partici-
pated.  

The Daily Iberian Cup race 
#s 3 & 4 (race #s 3 & 4 of Fall 
Series) will be held on Octo-
ber 13, 2012 and October 27, 
2012, respectively.  Skipper’s 
meeting will be held at 10:00 
a.m. with an 11:00 a.m. start.  
Length of race will be deter-
mined by race committee on 
race day based on conditions. 
I would like to encourage you 
all to experience the fun of 

racing.  Besides, there is no 
better or quicker way to 
learn how to sail and perfect 
your sailing skills than 
through racing.  We are all 
here to help anyone inter-
ested in learning the sport 
of sailing through racing. 

Unfortunately, we have had 
fewer boats racing this year 
due to not only the weather, 
or lack thereof, but also to 
the fact that one racer sold 
his boat and my wife had a 
tree swing accident and 
broke her leg and arm, 
which is taking a lot of my 
spare time, preventing me 
from being able to race.  

BOAT FOR SALE: 

“J B II” 1979 Pearson 

26 sailboat with out-

board, sails, etc.  

Competitive club 

racer. $6,000.00 or 

best offer. For more 

information call John 

Conner at 337-349-

5952 or 337-981-

4959. 



P.O. Box 11407 
New Iberia, LA  70562 

CYC Hotline: 337-261-0136 
E-mail: Butch@cypremort.com 
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House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

We have a work day planned 
for Saturday, October 20, 
2012, starting at 9:00 A.M.  
Any help that you may be able 
to provide will be greatly ap-
preciated. We need to paint 
the deck and railings, replace a 
bulkhead beam, replace floor 
tiles, organize the downstairs 
store room and generally, to  
spruce up and clean up around 
the clubhouse where needed. 

 Your continued cooperation 
with the drinks in the refrig-

erator is appreciated.  

Don’t forget to remind your 
guests  to pay for the drinks 
that they  remove from the 
refrigerator.  We do this as a 
convenience to  club members 
and their guests and do it 
strictly on the honor system 
and will continue to do so only 
so long as it is not abused.   

Please turn off lights, air con-
ditioners, fans, etc., and lock 
all doors when you leave the 

premises.   

If you notice any house and 
ground or maintenance issues 
that need to be addressed, 
please contact me to me at 
daniel.snow@lusfiber.net 

 DO NOT EXCEED  THE 10 
MPH SPEED LIMIT. 

**************************** 

  


